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Logico Micro Triple Linear Suspension
By Artemide

PRODUCT DIMENSIONS . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Max Overall Height: 78.75 in

Technical Information

COUNTRY OF ORIGIN . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Italy

BULB NOT INCLUDED . . . . . 3 x G16.5/Candelabra (E12)/60W/120V Incandescent

DIMENSIONS . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 19.25"L x 7"W x 7.5"H

DIMMER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Standard 120V

WATTAGE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 180W

BODY FINISH . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gray

COLOR . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . White

Specifications

Description

Experience the delicate dance of light with the Logico
Micro Triple Linear Suspension, a refined fixture that
brings sculptural beauty to your overhead illumination.
This exquisite suspension light features three hand-
blown glass diffusers with a satined crystal finish,
meticulously crafted to produce a beautifully diffused
light that enchants any space. The diffusers are
gracefully supported by a die-cast aluminum frame in a
pale grey finish, ensuring a sleek and modern aesthetic,
while stainless steel supporting cables provide secure
and elegant suspension. The 7-inch diameter canopy
ensures a clean, integrated installation. Providing
diffused light distribution, this fixture casts a soft,
ambient glow perfect for creating an inviting
atmosphere. UL listed for safety and proudly made in
Italy, the Logico Micro Triple Linear Suspension reflects
the highest standards of quality and design. Customers
are consistently impressed by its airy presence and
beautifully balanced light. Perfect for illuminating
kitchen islands, smaller dining tables, or creating a
linear lighting effect in a contemporary living space,
this fixture offers a sophisticated and artistic touch.

Shown in gray / white
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